Troop 1000 Committee meeting

Sept 3, 2003

A quick summary of all the goings on at the September Committee meeting

1. Jim Mays said he will be the coordinator of the winter skiing trip and the Hike-O-Re (to be the November 7-9 edition)  Choice of hikes should be done soon.

2. The Court of Awards is set for the Sept 22 meeting

3. Mr. Cliff Hambey has volunteered to be our Quartermaster.  We as a troop own a fair amount of stuff and soon enough we need to find it a home somewhere outside Terry H’s garage.  Two possibilities currently are available:  a trailer or a shed on Lord of Life property.  So Cliff has a piece of work cut out for him, let’s help him any place we can.

4. There was a fair amount of discussion of Troop finances.  This topic will be picked up again in the next Comm meeting.

5. Ed Clautice agreed to be Troop 1000 coordinator for the fall Camp-O-Ree.  

